
2025 Street & Utility Improvements Project Construction Open House 
Thursday, April 17th from 5:30 pm – 7:00 pm 

Council Chambers, Le Sueur City Hall, 203 S 2nd St, Le Sueur 
 

You are invited to attend the upcoming 2025 (N 4th St and Cathcart St) Street & Utility Improvements 
Project on Thursday, April 17th from 5:30 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. This open house is open to the public but 
designed specifically for those residents and properties located along the project corridor. 

The meeting will be an open-house forum that includes a formal presentation beginning at 5:45 pm with 
questions to follow. At this meeting the project team will go through the project design, talk through 
what to expect during construction, discuss the project schedule, and help answer any questions 
relating to assessments. 

A phasing map of the project areas and phases of construction can be found on the backside of this 
invitation. A map including schedule information is anticipated to be available at the Open House. 

You can find more information about the project and sign up for project updates at the project website 
at: https://clients.bolton-menk.com/lesueur2025improvements/  

Contact Cory Bienfang, City Engineer, at (507) 995-2936 or Cory.Bienfang@bolton-menk.com with any 
questions.   
  
We look forward to meeting with you! 
 
Enclosures to this notice:  

1. Project Phasing Map 
2. Project Construction Newsletter 
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